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Cedarburg School District Teachers First to Kick Off Process of 

Needs Discovery for Long-Range Master Plan 

 

On Friday, November 10, 2017, Cedarburg School District leaders met with district staff for a 

series of teacher information meetings to begin the process of listening and discovering needs as 

part of the Long-Range Master Plan (LRMP). Next steps include focus groups with parents, 

students and the community to gain input on our teaching and learning programs. 

 

The LRMP process includes an approach to assess the climate of educational programming and 

to ensure our spaces align with current and future teaching and learning needs. According to 

Applied Population Laboratory (APL) out of the University of Wisconsin-Madison and input 

from local municipalities, student enrollment and local population through planned development 

is expected to increase. This enrollment and resident population information was presented at last 

week’s Board meeting. For more information and to see this presentation, please visit 

www.cedarburg.k12.wi.us/about/long-range-planning.com. 

 

Superintendent Todd Bugnacki said, “Knowing the goals we want to achieve for our students and 

considering even conservative growth projections, now is the ideal time to look closely and 

proactively at our teaching and learning needs and ask ourselves if they will meet our needs in 5-, 

10- or 20 years. The LRMP process allows us to utilize the District’s strategic plan and evaluate if 

we have the curricula and assets to continue to deliver on our commitments to our students.”  
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